The Meeting was called to order @ 7:25 pm on March 12, 2024

Attending: Mark and Sue Alexander, Tim Cashman, Tige and Cindy Sheehan, Randy Fryer, Nick Syropoulos, Dave Denison, Steve and Chris Swift

Treasurers Report:

easurers κεροιτ:	
Balance Feb 1, 2024	\$11,829.02
Income:	
- Member Renewals (2)	40.00
- Winter Dinner (42)	1,470.00
- BBTB Sponsors (1)	250.00
- BBTB Registrations (13)	378.39

Expenses:

- Winter Dinner -\$3,146.29

Balance March 1, 2024. \$10,821.12

Bank error \$40.00 (in our favor) continues to forward until Babk corrects their error.

Membership Report:

Began at 78. Added 2, lost 1 (moved from area) Net memberships (active) 79.

Old Business:

All signage and items stored at Dejon Vineyards (outside) have been by Tige Sheehan. He is in the process of determining what can be salvaged.

The Winter Dinner was deemed a success.

New Business:

The date for the next Winter Dinner was set for February 1, 2025. Mark your calendars!!!

BBTB preparations are moving forward. There will be a meeting of the Committee at Linganore Wine Cellars on March 22, 2024 @ 11:09 AM to discuss the field layout and other particulars. Anyone interested in assisting the Club is encouraged to attend. We need as many helping hands as we can get. Please contact show Chair Tige Sheehan.

Upcoming events:

Romancing the Chrome Car Show 4/20 Treasured Motor Cars show 4/27 Lewes Car Show 5/4 Dust Off Rallye 5/5 - Contact Chris Horant

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm.